
LOS ANGELES COUNTY MUSEUM OF ART
5905 Wilshire Boulevard, Los Angeles, California ¡>0036 Telephone ^37^4230

March 6, 1972

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for being so punctual with your text. It is excellent 
and adds just the human touch which is missing from the intro­
duction. We are very pleased and grateful that you consented to 
write it for us.

A part of the history section overlaps our introduction, where 
we go into more detail concerning Bosque Redondo and its affect 
on the tribe. For that reason we have decided to delete sms 
of this section from your text. We will send you the final 
version in a few days. I hope that it will meet with your ap­
proval. If it does not, please do not hesitate to let us know.

Enclosed is a bill prepared by the Museum for your introduction 
fee. If you will sign and return it, we will begin to process 
it through the County channels.

Thank you again, very much, for the marvelous introduction.
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